
Working in partnership with 

 NCC Adult Learning Service 

Starts: Monday 10th June 2019 

9.30am to 11.30am for 6 weeks—Monday’s 

KEEPING YOUR FAMILY SAFE 

ONLINE 

You will be able to: 

 Learn how to install parental controls 

 Find out who to report to if your child or an adult is experiencing 

       Online bullying 

    Hate crime 

Inappropriate contact 

    Extremism and radicalisation 

 Learn how digital technology can enhance children’s education 

 Learn how to keep your family safe online 

Interested, please complete the form below.  If you require any further information, please contact the school  

office on 01327 705785. 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

FAMILY LEARNING—KEEPING YOUR FAMILY SAFE ONLINE 

Parent / Carers Name: ________________________ Child’s Name: ________________________________ 

 

Parent / Carer Medical Information: —————————————————————————————–——- 

I would like to participate in the Online Safety Course.  I understand the course starts on Monday 10th June, and 

then for the next 6 weeks, every Monday from 9.30am. 

TO: ALL PARENTS / GUARDIANS 


